
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 12, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Marion Johnson 
2260 North Vermont Street 

Arlington, Virginia 22207 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

In connection with our recent conversation about your activities associated with the transfer of 

President Kennedy’s autopsy photographs and x-rays to the National Archives in the autumn of 1966, 

I am enclosing a copy of our legislation and some explanatory material. 

 

We appreciate your desire to assist the Review Board’s efforts, and we are interested in any relevant 

information or records you might have.  This letter will confirm your visit to our offices at 10:00 

a.m. on November 27, 1996.  I will contact you prior to our meeting to ensure that you know our 

location and will be able to find parking.  In the meantime, please feel free to call me at ext. 258 if 

you have any questions or comments about this material. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Senior Investigator 

 

Enclosures 


